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Sept. 12, 2007

Mr. Michael Bobinsky

Dept. of Public Works

55 Portland St.

Portland, Maine 04101

Hello Mike: 

This is formal request under the Maine Freedom of Information Act, Title 1, Section 401 and further, 
for the traffic calming study that Greater Portland Council of Governments did for your department in 2006.  

Just FYI, I have been told by Maine Dep. Attorney General Linda Pisner that there is nothing in the statutes that precludes the release of the draft document, regardless of its presentation status to the City Council. As a document created by one public entity for another, it is in the public domain from the beginning. 

She can be reached at 626-8820 for clarification of any questions you may have. 

I do appreciate your efforts in getting me the executive summary, but those usually do not have the detail necessary for a correct reading of the document. 

I can only hope that the City Council will be as interested in the study as I am. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Peterson

